
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Cc: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0261
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 4:04:12 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 12:02 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0261

-- Name --
kevin franklin

-- Phone --

-- Company --
home owner

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I live in a 2 bedroom condo and my household is heated via baseboards , my average bill in the winter for hydro is
over $350/mo which is alot for 1 person to pay who works monday through friday , keeps the temp at 15 degrees
and uses a blanket to stay worm on the couch .  I make $55 000 a year and live in poverty with all the associated
costs of surviving in Canada with no hope of saving enough money to buy a home and this increase will put me even
further behind which will insure that i will probably never get to retire, the hydro company charges a delivery fee as
is which should be more than enough to deliver the product without increasing rates and if they want to increase
rates they should remove the delivery fee

-- Attachment --
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